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Comments: I believe that there should be an exclusion zone around all concerned communities similar to the

hunting restrictions.  User conflict is increasingly serious when talking about non mechanized activities versus the

heavy snowmobile capable of very high speeds.  Also, the machine noise is extremely objectionable for those of

us who live next to Forest Service land.  We sleep, nap, talk with each other and live there, and noise easily

penetrates our residence.  Noise induced stress is increasingly recognized as a serious health problem.  Also,

the adjacent hill at the base of the Sherwins and the edge of Mammoth meadow is heavily used by children and

families for sledding and snow play ( I believe that the city has designated the area for sledding on some of its

maps).  User conflict could be extremely serious in this area.  Please establish a perimeter that would keep our

communities safe and sane.


